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Hello-  Although I support this, the bill should be amended to include homesteads 

that were rebuilt with a square footage that exceeds the original square footage. The 

tax calculation could be limited to the original square footage while exempting the 

excess square footage. As currently written, I suspect this bill would impact only a 

small percentage of rebuilt homesteads. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Don Myron 

myrons3@yahoo.com 


